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Dear Repton Manor Families, 
 

Mrs Chambers Appointed as Headteacher of Harrietsham Primary School 
 

It is a real mixture of pride and sadness that we can announce that Mrs Jackie Chambers has been 
appointed to begin her role as Headteacher of Harrietsham Church of England Primary School. Mrs 
Chambers will be leaving Repton Manor Primary School on 28th March 2024 after nearly 12 years of 
dedication and commitment to our school.  
 
As you will know, Jackie was one of the first members of staff I had the privilege of recruiting to open 
our school and she has played the most integral role of establishing the school. She has been the 
lead in many areas of school life including creating a curriculum, helping form a culture and building 
relationships with countless children, families and staff.  
 
Whilst we will be very sad to see Jackie take this next big step in her career we know she will do an 
amazing job and her new school and community are lucky to have recruited her.  
 
I will return to my headteacher role for terms 5 & 6 and will be based at Repton Manor on Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday every week but available via email or phone on Tuesday and Thursdays, 
where John Page (Deputy Headteacher) will lead the school supported by Louise Summers (Inclusion 
Director), Hannah Ferris (Safeguarding & Pastoral Director) and Vikki Reeves (Business Director).  
 
We will discuss roles and responsibilities for the new academic year and communicate to you before 
September any changes planned. For now, we hope you will join us in congratulating and thanking 
Jackie for all her passion and commitment to Repton Manor Primary School and giving her a great 
last term with us. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
 
 
Matt Rawling 
Executive Headteacher 


